
Most of you have already met Dr. Chouster, a
great human and a superb vet! We're fortunate
to have found someone with his expertise and

compassion. He genuinely cares for all
creatures, big and small, even us two-legged
ones. We're interviewing potential vets to join

LBAH, and Dr. Chouster's mentoring is
exceptional. He loves to teach and will aid in our

hospital's growth. We hope to welcome a
second vet soon, allowing us to expand our

services and schedule. Stay tuned for updates!

No act of kindness, 
no matter how small, 

is ever wasted
-Aesop

Dr. Chouster will be away for essential training
from November 6th to 8th. We understand the

inconvenience of having only one doctor
available and apologize for it. However, this

training is crucial, so we're sending him to learn. 

Please submit prescription requests by October
31st due to his absence.

We have added staff
members to support Dr.

Chouster and the Licensed
Technicians. More hands
make for more efficiency

and more love for each furry
friend.  

We're transitioning
from paper records to

electronic medical
records for improved

efficiency and
communication with

our clients.

 We're upgrading our equipment to meet
top-tier veterinary standards and achieve
AAHA certification. Further upgrades are

planned for 2024, including ultrasound and
x-ray equipment. 

Additionally, we have access to cost-
effective consultations with board-certified
specialists, enhancing our commitment to

modern, high-quality care. We’re so
enthusiastic for the future!


